Family member of Director of Chief
Executive’'s Office tests positive for
COVID-19

A spokesman for the Chief Executive's Office said today (March 4) that a
household family member of the Director of the Chief Executive's Office, Mr
Chan Kwok-ki, tested positive after a COVID-19 rapid antigen test. Mr Chan
and his other household family members tested negative after COVID-19 rapid
antigen tests.

Mr Chan and his other family members were identified as close contacts
after the assessment conducted by the Centre for Health Protection of the
Department of Health. They will undergo home quarantine in accordance with
the "StayHomeSafe" Scheme. Mr Chan will work from home during the quarantine
period.
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